Elementary Newsletter September 2022

Welcome New Staff

We have some new staff joining us this year that will be working with our elementary students!

Please welcome Karen Carbone, school psychologist, LZay Colella - vocal music teacher, Barb Collins – teaching aide, Jacob Depalma - instrumental music teacher, Kat Gilbert - teaching aide, Kimberly Johnson - special education teacher, Brittany Mazzaffero - technology, Marylynn Price - teaching assistant, Natalie Relyea - elementary secretary, and Kelly Tucker - teaching assistant.





Notable Staff Changes

SVCS has some staff changes this year as well:

Sarah Dunlay will be teaching 5th grade.

Michele Wright will be our Math Specialist.

Brittney Woods will be our 3-5 special class teacher. Lacey Jones will be working with her.

Stephanie Tubbs will be our special education resource teacher!

Transportation

Getting your child to and from school safely is one of our top priorities. One way to ensure safe and accurate transportation of your child is to avoid frequent transportation changes in your child's daily schedule. We understand emergencies arise, however, it is important to try and maintain a consistent transportation schedule to avoid confusion.

Should you need to make an emergency change during the school day, please call the elementary office at 315-495-4550. No transportation changes will be allowed after 1:30 pm. This allows time for your child's teacher to be notified along with transportation staff.

From the Principal...

We are so excited to be all together again! We get to see all of our children again and enjoy being together! This is going to be the best year ever!

Be sure to check out the Stockbridge Valley website at www.stockbridgevalley.org for news and helpful resources. School supply lists can be found under the elementary office tab.

Save the date! September 22 will be our Open House!

As always, should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at isuber@stockbridgevalley.org or by calling the office at 315.495.4550.

More Updates

We have had a few name changes for staff over the summer. Miss Taylor is now Mrs. DeLand and Miss Karst is now Mrs. Meeker.

We will also have an interim counselor, Anna LaBella, here with us until Mrs. Rose returns in the middle of October.

Please remember to return all beginning of the year forms as soon as possible. We ask everyone to fill out and return the free and reduced lunch application. Some forms were sent via Parent Square, our new communication platform.





Important Upcoming Dates

September 7th: First Day of School

September 13th: Board of Education Meeting @ 6:30pm

September 22nd: Open House@ 6pm

September 30th: Character Education Assembly @1:15pm October 7: No School – Superintendent's Conference Day

October 10th: No School – Columbus Day October 14th: Fire Safety Presentations